
 

 

Newsletter – Update 7th May 2018 

 
The AGM of the Sydney Harbour High Line Incorporated was held on 4th May 2018. 
Minutes of that meeting are now on our website. 
 
The Association is engaging a Quantity Surveyor to carry out reviews of our work 
completed to date and we have been waiting since our last Committee meeting on 
4th April for information from Sydney Trains and a meeting with their representative 
to assist us with the review. 
 
The next meeting of the State Government Committee, chaired by Felicity Wilson, 
has been set down for 18th May 2018. Following that meeting we will provide 
members with a detailed report. 
 
In our last newsletter on 8th April we sought members’ ongoing assistance by 
continuing their memberships (see below). For those members who have since 
received a renewal notice your continued support will be greatly appreciated.  
 
As we previously stated in earlier newsletters ‘there is therefore a need to have a 
strong membership base not only for funding purposes but when dealing with both 
State and Federal Governments. With the next State election within the next 12 
months the importance of increasing local Association members is obvious. Any 
assistance you may provide in building up the membership base is most welcome’.  

Information on membership is available on the SHHL website at 
https://www.sydneyharbourhighline.org.au/ 

Regards 

 

David Bowman 

Vice President 
Sydney Harbour High Line Association 
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